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Water is life. A foreign mining company making a profit by sucking up the groundwater and
disrupting springs supply and upsetting the delicate balance of water patterns in the SONORAN
DESERT is not a good idea. We already are experiencing unprecedented drought cycles and
pumping water out of the ground for a new mining project makes no sense whatsoever. And
dumping huge amounts of underground water day after day into the creeks and disrupting entire
ecosystems along the creeks is criminal in its potential to upset the biodiversity of our land.
PLEASE do not permit this. Thank you for considering all of us and not the fortune seekers of
foreign companies.


